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PREP BLUE NEWS

The Prep children have been exploring the concept of a spoken word.

We introduced this concept by using instruments to play along to the beat within simple pieces of

music.

The children then played a variety of instruments as their friends shared words and simple

sentences to describe their day at College. There were lots of smiles and giggles throughout the
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session! The children are now investigating how a word can be spoken, read within a story or
written. We have had fun clapping, stomping, swirling and doing silly voices as we count the
words within sentences in big books.

Mrs Elise Hona
Early Stage 1 Assistant Coordinator - Prep Blue & Purple
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